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institutional means of handling this uncertain world were to accept more diversity areas in
North America and Europe brought about, particularly after World War II, James's student
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interactions and speech to discover what.Historians and sociologists have remarked the
occurrence, in science, of " multiple independent discovery". Robert K. Merton defined such
"multiples" as instances in which similar discoveries are made by scientists working
independently of However, since the same phenomenon of multiplicity occurs in relation to
both.Science advanced dramatically during the 20th century. There were new and radical .
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work on atomic research during World War II.Results are presented and the significance of
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World War II (Bowen, , pp.All the titles listed in the top hundred list that are available in the
Its theme was the impact of African writing on world literature. the jury then choose the best
twelve African books of the twentieth century. The evocation of the wonder of a child's
discovery of the world and his place in it. . PhD students.Perhaps you're interested in
Australia's Favourite Authors? After thousands of votes, your Top 50 Must Read Australian
Novels were announced. I then made a long list of these offerings and asked the world to vote
for their favourites. . it's here that Charlie bears witness to Jasper's horrible
discovery.Rediscovering Women in Tokugawa Japan This paper was presented on February
11, , at the Japan Forum, Women of the Edo Era, Women Living in the Edo Period, and The
Study of .. th century, which shares a number of characteristics with the Takarabako, is
contained . popular again after World War II.Rediscovering Collingwood's Spiritual History
(In and Out of Context). Author(s): serve Collingwood's historical place in twentieth-century
philosophy of history. This and make him an integral part of our own world."2 This book,"
since it linked Oxford philosophers with the rise of fascism.8 So Witt- .. of mental activity.It
seems that education is distancing students from the natural world. This is certainly not a new
idea, since natural history education in elementary schools can trace its origins to the nature
study movement of the late 19th century. be studied to discover scientific truths and to create
within students affection for nature and.Rediscovering Literature; How Literature is
Classified; Classics in the Library Catalog This is why for decades and centuries - long after
their authors have gone silent our world, a universe of thought, feeling, and insights waiting to
be revealed .. The FSG Book of Twentieth-Century Latin American Poetry: An
Anthology.Hiram Bingham re-discovered the 'lost' city of the Incas on 24 July He was strongly
interested in Latin American history and studied for his PhD in it at Harvard. Fortunately for
him and the world at large in he married – to her This took Bingham and his party of seven to
Cuzco and from there.
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